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          May Birthdays:                                                       May Anniversaries: 
     Grace Williams—May 1                                 Jim and Jaylne Elmslie — May 22 
     JoAnn Horton — May 4                                   Thomas and Cindy Self— May31 
     Jim Elmslie —      May 4 
     Sharon Little —   May 21 
     Marsha Kelley— May 23 
     John Tokar    —   May 23 
     Harold Chown—May  26 
     Bill Vollmer    — May29 
     Tom Horton—     May 29   

  Total 2020 Membership to Date: 74 
  General Membership Attendance:     
  New Members since last Newsletter:   
  Honorary Members:  7                                                                                     

Don’t Forget The Prize Table  
 

The prize table is on hold, Bill and Cheryl still have items for a future meeting once we        
are allowed to meet again..   

 

May 2020 

Team Corvette Postpones June 13th Car Show 
 
Team Corvette Board of Directors voted to postpone the car show at there meeting on April 9th.  The re-
strictions the coronavirus has caused are open ended at this time.  It is impossible to make any plans go-
ing forward.   We have printed flyers and taken out an ad in a car show publication, our only expenses to 
date. 
 
The car show is one of our major sources of funding for our charities.   Any suggestions to help fund our 
charities are welcome, they will need help this year. 
 
The May 21st general meeting has been cancelled, and all future general meetings and events are on hold 
at this time.  The board of directors have been meeting using Skype and will continue to do so.  Thanks 
Jim Schoenfield for getting the board hooked up on Skype.  Jim is also looking for a program to replace 
Whoozin that closed April 10th.  Whoozin worked great to contact our members and invite them to 
events.  Whoozin had been operating at a loss and could not go on. 
 
The monthly Newsletter will not be printed until further notice, only the online edition will continue. 
 
Hope everyone is safe, put another coat of wax on your vette and we will be on the road soon!! 
 
Jerry Gardner, President                                                                      Reported by Bill Prince, Editor 


